NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, June 14, 2022, at 1:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the
matter may be heard, the Nevada County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing to
consider text amendments to Section L-II 3.30 and Section L-II 5.23 to Chapter II Zoning
Regulations of the Land Use and Development Code regarding Cannabis Cultivation and
Administrative Enforcement in all zoning districts in the unincorporated areas of Nevada County.

The public meeting will be held at the Eric Rood Administration Center Board of Supervisor
Chambers, located at 950 Maidu Avenue, Nevada City. To remain in compliance with state
public health guidance, the Board of Supervisors may attend the meeting and participate
remotely if the rate of COVID-19 increases within the community.

Please see the June 14, 2022 agenda after posting, or contact the Clerk of the Board by calling
(530) 265-1480 or emailing clerkofboard(@co.nevada.ca.us, for the most updated information
regarding the meeting format, as well as the various options being made available for members
of the public to provide public comment in both eastern and western County.

If you challenge the proposed amendments in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues
you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written
correspondence delivered to the Board of Supervisors at, or prior to, the public hearing.
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